NATIONAL GRID GAS

UPDATE TO THE STATEMENT FOR GAS TRANSMISSION CONNECTION CHARGING
2023 INFORMAL CONSULTATION RESPONSE PROFORMA

Please provide your answer to the following questions, by placing a X  in the appropriate box next 
to each question and provide any comments in the area provided for each question.

	Questions
	Yes
	No

	01
	Do you support the proposed changes to the Statement for Gas Transmission Connection Charging as outlined in the Informal Consultation?
	
	

	Comment:

	02
	Are there areas not within the scope of this 2023 Informal Consultation that you would like to see considered for a future Informal Consultation? If ‘yes’, please provide your suggestions below.
	
	

	Comment:



	CONFIDENTIALITY
	Yes
	No

	Do you wish your response to remain confidential?
	
	



	Contact Name
	

	Company Name
	



SUBMITTING RESPONSES

Please complete and submit any responses using the response proforma by no later than 17:00 hrs on 3rd February 2023, to Richard Hounslea, Gas Connections Contracts Manager by email to richard.hounslea@nationalgrid.com. We welcome any responses ahead of this date.

If you would like to discuss this consultation, please contact Richard Hounslea directly using the email address above or by dialling 07973 839 048.

Information arising from the consultation may be shared with Ofgem and aggregated feedback may be shared at the Transmission Workgroup as appropriate.
